
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH 

 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians,      10th January 2017 

As part of their RE and Topic project this year, we will be taking our class to The British Library in 
London on Wednesday 18th January. 
   
Over the course of the day, the children will get an opportunity to explore a range of sacred texts 
from a number of different religions. This will then be followed by an expert-led workshop on 
studying these texts. We will be taking a particular interest in the Lindisfarne Gospels as this links 
with our topic on Anglo Saxons. 
  
There is no cost for this visit and a packed lunch will be required. We will travel to the venue by 
public transport, leaving school after the register has been taken at 9.00am. The day concludes at 
2.30pm.  Please note we should return to school by 3.40pm.  Please make any necessary 
arrangements for the collection of your child. 
 
If any parents are available to assist with the visit it would be greatly appreciated. However, we will 
have limited spaces. Please complete the slip below by Monday 16th January and I will contact you if 
there is available space. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr. Cobbold  
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Y5 Visit to British Library – Wednesday 18th January 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………… Year 5 

I am able to accompany the class to The British Library. 

Parent Name: ……………………………………………………………… Contact No. ………………………………… 

 

Please return by Monday 16th January. 


